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April 16, 2021
To the University Community:

The University is happy to announce a new on-campus opportunity for COVID-19 vaccinations for
faculty, staff and students. In conjunction with the Slippery Rock Giant Eagle, SRU will host a
vaccination clinic from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., April 21 & 23, at the Russell Wright Alumni House.

The vaccine being made available is from Moderna with SRU having access to 320 total doses or 160
per day. Registration is required and is available online. Additionally, attached to this email you will find
the Giant Eagle pharmacy COVID-19 Vaccine Immunization Administration Record. Clinic attendees are
asked to fill this form out prior to arrival and have proof of insurance available.

All persons that attend the vaccination clinic are required to adhere to the University’s mitigation
efforts including physical distancing of 6 feet and wearing facial coverings.

These clinics are providing the first shot in a two-shot process. Clinic dates for the second dose are
May 19 & 21. Students should be able to return to this clinic in order to receive their second dose. If a
return to campus is not possible, Giant Eagle will assist in making accommodations for students to
receive their second dose — in a three to four-week period — at another Giant Eagle pharmacy close to
their summer residence. Details on how students will be able to obtain their second shot will be
available at the vaccination clinic.

All students who are fully vaccinated against COVID-19 prior to the start of the fall semester and
provide proof of vaccination will be rewarded with S50 in Flex Funds that can be used at any dining

location on campus. More details about this program will be communicated at a later date.

Faculty members are asked to be flexible with verified student class absences due to students
receiving the vaccine April 21 & 23.

Second doses for faculty and staff will occur on campus, May 19 & 21. More information will be
forthcoming.

SRU encourages everyone in our community to get vaccinated as soon as possible. If we achieve a
substantial vaccination rate, the University’s return to normal in the fall will be much easier to achieve,

which will allow our community to continue to thrive.

We appreciate the effort everyone is making to get vaccinated and to keep our University community
safe.

For additional information, contact Student Health Services at 724.738.2052.
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https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Fud5pmtqtftS91JNn6&data=04%7C01%7Crobert.king%40sru.edu%7Cc324c51098744b06ba1908d900c6d052%7C86555dba073b4ff7b7d1b73a77c5bd92%7C0%7C0%7C637541676690242486%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=xlkWEE2%2B0%2Fh2nAntqiRJfcwyc7fR9WHbUUbQKPIjZn4%3D&reserved=0

Stay healthy,
Kris Benkeser

Director
Student Health Services
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